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You give them an inch they will take a mile. I just want to see them shut down…
Last weekend was a nightmare. Traffic on Westside was backed up from 11: am until 10:pm .
We live on Tree have and we could not get out of our Driveway. 
Have these Fowler creek people taken into consideration:
Water where are they going to get it from?
  Safeway is our only store now it’s getting so you cannot shop on Wednesdays it’s packed
with Camping people getting last minute food. It use to be Friday you didn’t want to go shop.
Emergency How would a aide car or Ambulance have gotten to our home. 
Fire If we had a fire it would have been near impossible for a fire truck to get to our home. 
Wildlife.The deer all have there now . They travel back and forth across Westside Rd. 
Come on people There building a boat load of Million Dollar homes above Cle ELUM. We do
not need anymore We’re running out of land. 
Not to leave out . Where they want to build there seems to be a problem with wet land. Where
ever these builders are from. Go home and ruin your own piece of heaven and leave ours
alone. 
Fran and Ted
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